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DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, UNIT-VIIl, BHUBANESWAR
Ref.No.DAV(Unit-VI11)/2032/2024 Date : 22.10.2024
NoTICE

Dear Parents

Greetings of the day !!

This is to inform you that, pursuant to the letter of the SRC, Govt. of Odisha vide
No.5080/R&DM(DM) dated 21.10.2024, the school will remain closed from

23" October to 25" October 2024 as a precautionary measure in view of
impending Cyclonic Storm over Bay of Bengal.
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Copy to:
1. The School Notice Board/School Website for information of all concered.

2. The Supervisors concemed with a request to share the notice to the students
through respective WhatsApp number.

3. The reception desk of the school for information & necessary action.



